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Enrolment of New Pupils
Dear parent (s),
We are delighted to welcome you to our school on the occasion of this important milestone for your child. We look forward to nurturing a positive and fulfilling relationship with your family as your child’s learning journey unfolds in the years ahead. 
Explanation of enrolment forms
· Sheet 1 
This is our own school’s application form which requires information that we will need to facilitate your child’s transfer to our school. 

· Sheet 2  
This is a compulsory form from the Department of Education. 
The information on this sheet is submitted to the Department of Education Portal called P.O.D. (see sheet 2 for more information)

· Sheet 3 
This is an optional form from the Department of Education. 
The purpose of this sheet is to help the Dept. of Education to develop a picture of the profile of our school for comparison with other schools.

If you have any questions, please give us a call on (091) 791093 or 
Email parentscorrandullans@gmail.com

          Please return completed application forms by Wednesday February 28th 2024

Míle Buíochas, le gach dea-ghuí,

Sinéad Keenan____________
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